May 10, 1991

Mr. Chip Berman
Outta The Way Cafe
17503 Redland Road
Rockviile, MD 20855

Dear Mr. Berman:

You and Qutta The Way Cafe are being recognized for your involvement in
recycling and promoting the Montgomery County SORT -- Smart Organizations
Recycle Tons -~ Program. On behalf of County Executive Neal Potter, it is my
honor and privilege to request that you be present at the County's first
Business Recycling Awards Ceremonial to acknowledge your efforts. At the
ceremonial, County Executive Neal Potter will honor you with a Certificate of
Appreciation.

This is the first time Montgomery County Government has recognized
members of the Montgomery County business community for recycling, so it is
truly an important milestone. I hope that you, or your representative, can
join us for the Ceremonial, May 23, 1991, at 8:30 in the morning in the

Executive Office Building Lobby Auditorium, located at 101 Monroe Street,
Rockville.

As you know, Montgomery County has made waste reduction and recycling a
top priority, setting a goal of recycling 40% of residential and commercial
wastes by the year 2000. Reaching that goal will require the commitment and
cooperation of all Montgomery County residents, businesses, and
organizations. We are pleased to acknowledge that many Montgomery County

businesses already have demonstrated extraordinary leadership in waste
reduction and recycling.

Congratulations and thank you once again for helping to make Montgomery
County's business recycling program a success. I greatly appreciate your
generosity in sharing your experience and expertise from which all of

Montgomery County may benefit. Please let us know who will be attending by
calling Kim Mezzanotte at (301) 217-2380, preferably by May 20,
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Edward U. Graham
Director

TUG/dam/8356S

Office of the Director, Department of Environmental Protection

101 Monroe Street, Room 627, Rockville, Maryland 20850-2589, 301/217-2355




